550 Poirier Street, Coquitlam, BC, Canada V3J 6A7 • Phone: 604-939-9201 • Fax: 604-937-6758

September 16, 2014

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s),

As you may have heard a tentative agreement has been reached between the BCTF and the Provincial Government.

If ratification occurs by Friday afternoon, schools will be open for students on **Monday**, **September 22, 2014.** 

The first day of school will follow our normal procedures with Monday as a welcome and a registration day. Please visit your individual school website for details of times and activities.

A gradual entry plan for Kindergarten will be described and outlined on your school website.

Tuesday, September 23<sup>rd</sup> will see a return to regular classes.

We plan to provide updates on the district and school websites. We are so looking forward to welcoming your children and the rest of our community. We anticipate a terrific school year for all.

Sincerely,

Tom Grant, Superintendent

SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 43 (Coquitlam)

Turnas Dia

cc:

Board of Education Coquitlam District Parent Advisory Council Coquitlam Teachers' Association CUPE Local 561